
 

 

 

 

 

The Student Lounge at Warren Hills Middle School will 
be hosting an open house for incoming 7th grade 

students from all the Warren Hills School Districts to 
come and get to know each other! 

Stop by to have lunch and take part in the many fun 
activities we have planned! 

 

When: August 23 10am-1pm 

Where: The courtyard behind the middle school 

 

 

In order to make sure we have enough food we need to 
have everyone RSVP by August 16 to Christina or 

Shannon via e-mail at hendersonc@warrenhills.org or 
phone at (908)689-0750 ext. 2060 
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